
Residents and Families,
Happy June and welcome to summer. May was a great
month as we celebrated Mother’s Day with a wonderful tea.
Thank you to all those who were able to come, we had a
great turnout, and I saw lots of smiling faces that afternoon.
And thank you to our staff who always go above and beyond
to create special moments for our residents and families.
We are looking forward to Father’s Day this month and
celebrating all the men in our community. We also
celebrated Memorial Day, and May brought us lots of porch
time, as well. This truly is one of my most favorite times of
the year when residents spend more time outside than
inside. The front porch and the garden are popular spots.
The sun, the breeze, the vitamin D are all so good for them.
Our day trips to Paris, Tennessee and to Patti’s and Grand
Rivers were a huge success. And Paula has some really fun
things planned for June and the rest of the summer. Please
feel free to join us or bring the grandkids when you see
something on the calendar that the whole family can enjoy.
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Letter from our
Executive Director

        Lorraine C.  2 years
          Shirley C.   6 years
            Nelda D.  3  years
       Ramona K.   1 year
             Sue M.   2 years
           Cindy R.   1 year
          Phyllis S.   1 year

June
2025

971 Birch St, Benton, Kentucky, 42025

Resident Birthdays

Employee Birthdays

Stilley Anniversaries

Ramona K.   June 5
Phyllis S.   June 9
Mac R.   June 15

Jessica C.   June 3
Whitley Y.   June 17
Chasity O.   June 21



Update: Change to Medical Model

Summer is finally HERE!!

Facetime/Video Calling Available

Let’s Turn the House Red, White, and Blue!
We encourage everyone to decorate for the Summer season - 
hang up the red, white, and blue to honor our great 
country and make the House even more beautiful! 

Facetime/Video calling is available
for any resident or family member.
Let us know you are interested and

we can set up a call any Monday
through Friday, 7:15 a.m. to 4:45 p.m.

Hello Stilley families!

I am excited to give you all an update on our Medical Model change-over. As of
right now we will officially be medical on July 1, but only in our Open Arms
Memory Care. The Assisted Living portion of the community will remain a social
model for now, meaning no changes to how we currently operate.

Open Arms Memory Care families, you should have received a letter from me
in the first week of May. If you did not receive a letter, please reach out to me
ASAP, as there are things I must have from you to make this transition
happen, and time is of the essence.

Thank you all for your cooperation as we work hard to make this change as
smooth as possible for everyone. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me with
any questions or concerns you may have.

Thank you, 
Shelly Clampet, LPN
Director of Resident Care and Wellness 
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Your Team

Like us on Facebook!
You can see photos from our

activities,  announcements and
much more!

Download the Spectrio Share app to keep
updated on all the latest news! You can see
photos, videos, menus, and
announcements from us! 

News to Use
Help us recognize GREAT staff members!

Nominate an Arcadia Ambassador. See our
Concierge for more information!


